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Office of the City Engineer ¢ Telephone (209) 385-6846 ¢ Facsimile (209) 385-6211
678 West 18th Street, Merced, Ca. 95340

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION NO. 1

September 14, 2023
RE: Bel Air Sewer Line
Project # CP 220033
Subject: Response to Request for Information (RFI No. 1)

Question 1 — How are we to do testing and disinfection on the water main crossings over the
sewer line and fire hydrant installations?

Answer —City forces will be doing the wet water connections with material supplied by
the Contractor and will do disinfection on the water line, no pressure testing will be
required on the mainline but disinfection and pressure testing will be required on the fire
hydrant installations.

Question 2 — With City forces doing the televising of the new sewer line, is an air test required?

Answer —Yes, air testing on the sewer will be required by the Contractor and mandrel
testing.
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John Ainsworth, P.E.
Interim Senior Engineer

678 WEST 18TH STREET, MERCED, CA 95340



